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U. S. E. P. I?. - W. D. 
*rs; 

UNITED STATES,QNVIRONMPNTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

dEGiON IV 

311 COURTLAND S+RlEEt, NE. 
ATLANTA. BCORBIA 30383 

Ms. Katherine Landman 
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilit.iss Engineering Command 
Code.1823 
Norfolk, Virginia 23513-6287 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

The Environmental Rtotaction Agency (EPA) ha6 reviewed the above 
referenced doc;urr~~t dated October, 1993. .EPA tentatively concur8 
with the document ae submitted wft;h one exception. Conunenr #12 
in the latter dated Septxmher 2, 1993 from Gena Townsend to MS. 
Linda Bel;ry has not been addzwmad. 

TCE is being used as the +U.c?i'tor compound for soil gas and 
groundwater sample amlyeiv. 
TC& contamination, 

This will only identify the area of 
although, previous investigations have 

iddntified additional.. contamjnarxs. Once this issue is discussed 
and rectified EPA will i~,uue final WIIWL~'~~C~. 

please cal,.l ms t’.o A~.M!USB t_he above issue. I can be reached at 
(404) 347-3016. 

Senior Project Manager 

cc: Mr. Patrick Watter8, NCDEHNR 
Neal' Paul, MCB Camp Lcjeune 


